
From: Prince, Nancy
To: Haddock, Reed; Canfield, Chris
Cc: Evers, Kent; Green, Trent W; Fooshee, Jeff S; Ken Kreie; Fischer, Alex; Stuart Hall; TWGreen@BassPet.Com
Subject: RE: YCF 3-45-1 - Buried Pipe Leak
Date: Tuesday, July 05, 2011 8:37:27 AM

Reed,
Based on review of information presented on June 16, 2011, it appears that no further
action is necessary at this time.  The release (SPILL #2521012) has been changed to closed status
in the Colorado Oil & Gas Information System.  Please retain a copy of this email as verification of

COGCC concurrence with the closure request.  However, should future conditions at the site
indicate contaminant concentrations in soils exceeding COGCC standards or if ground water
is found to be significantly impacted, then further investigation and/or remediation
activities may be required at the site.
 
Nancy Prince
for Chris Canfield
Environmental Protection Specialist, Northwest Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
Phone:  970-625-2497, ext. 3
Cell:        970-216-6832
Fax:        970-625-5682
 
 

From: Haddock, Reed [mailto:RHaddock@BassPet.Com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2011 8:21 AM
To: Canfield, Chris
Cc: Evers, Kent; Green, Trent W; Fooshee, Jeff S; Ken Kreie; Prince, Nancy; Fischer, Alex; Stuart Hall;
TWGreen@BassPet.Com
Subject: RE: YCF 3-45-1 - Buried Pipe Leak
 
Chris:
 
As a reminder, this was a produced water release from a buried produced water pipe that was
pierced by a pointed rock located on the underside of the pipe. 
 
Attached find the sampling results and map.  We did have SAR readings of 13, 21, and 32
respectively at each sample point from the second sampling results.  We felt we would let nature
run its course in this matter.  The point of origin was in the ditch along the access road.  This
release was on DOW and BLM.  Both agencies were satisfied with the final outcome last fall.  This
spring (May) BOPCO did inspect the ground and saw no evidence of vegetation kill or lack of re-
growth.
 
Reed
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From: Canfield, Chris [mailto:Chris.Canfield@state.co.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2011 3:04 PM
To: Haddock, Reed
Cc: Evers, Kent; Green, Trent W; Fooshee, Jeff S; Ken Kreie; Prince, Nancy; Fischer, Alex
Subject: RE: YCF 3-45-1 - Buried Pipe Leak
 
Reed,
 
We did not receive the analytical results you mentioned in the e-mail I’m forwarding.  Please
submit them so that I can close out the subject Form 19.
 
Thanks,
 
Chris
 
Chris Canfield, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist, Northwest Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
707 Wapiti Court
Suite 204
Rifle, CO 81650
 
(970) 625-2497 Office
(970) 625-5682 Fax
(970) 216-6832 Cellular
chris.canfield@state.co.us
 

 

From: Haddock, Reed [mailto:RHaddock@BassPet.Com] 
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2010 2:56 PM
To: Canfield, Chris
Cc: Evers, Kent; Green, Trent W; Fooshee, Jeff S; Ken Kreie
Subject: YCF 3-45-1 - Buried Pipe Leak
 
Chris:  Attached find Form 19 and a location map.  Ken Kreie of Olsson Associates will be handling
the sampling which will take place tomorrow, August 24, 2010.  Once the results are received they
will be forwarded to COGCC.  Reed
 
Reed Haddock
Regulatory Analyst
BOPCO, L.P.
9949 Oswego Street, Suite 200
Parker, CO 80134
Phone: (303) 799-5080 x 318
Cell: (720) 544-3267
Fax: (303) 799-5081 
Email:  rhaddock@basspet.com
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